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Our residents here Woodstock Residential Care Home have received some lovely Easter cards from the children at St Peters
school.

Residents always feel happy to receive drawings and cards from the children in the community as it is such a thoughtful thing to do.

The residents have enjoyed reading them and are going to send a special card back to the school to say thank you, signed by

everyone in the Home.

The Recreation and Well-Being team at Woodstock said, "We hope the children at St Peters school have a lovely Easter! Best

wishes from Marina & Lauren."
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